
DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

JUNE 26, 2017 

CITY OF DANA POINT 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

AGENDA REPORT 

DANA POINT PLANNING COMMISSION 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
URSULA LUNA-REYNOSA, DIRECTOR 
BELINDA DEINES, SENIOR PLANNER 

SUBJECT: REPORT ON CITYWIDE PARKING: PARKING SUPPLY AND 
MANAGEMENT OPTIONS FOR DANA POINT 

RECOMMENDATION: 

APPLICANT: 

LOCATION: 

REQUEST: 

NOTICE: 

ENVIRONMENTAL: 

BACKGROUND: 

That the Planning Commission review the Citywide Parking 
Report, provide a recommendation to City Council in support of 
proposed action items, and receive and file the report. 

City of Dana Point 

Citywide 

To review the Citywide Parking Report, receive the staff 
presentation, obtain public comment, and provide feedback 
and recommendations for City Council consideration. 

Notices were posted June 21, 2017 at the Dana Point City 
Hall, the Dana Point Post office, the Capistrano Beach Post 
Office, the Dana Point Library, and on the City's website. 

Pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), 
the project is found to be Categorically Exempt per Section 
15306) (Class 6 - Information Collection) in that the project 
consists of basic data collection, research, experimental 
management, and resource evaluation activities which do not 
result in a serious or major disturbance to an environmental 
resource. 

On March 21, 2017, the City Council directed staff to engage in community outreach on 
parking issues. City staff initiated a contract with Dr. Richard Willson, an urban planning 
professor at Cal Poly Pomona, to facilitate a public workshop and prepare a summary report 
on issues related to parking. 

In April 2017, the City Council, Planning Commission and City staff met in preliminary 
briefings with Dr. Willson to discuss Dana Point's parking concerns relative to supply and 
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